
 

             PLUMAS PINES MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES  

                                                           THURSDAY 04/28/2022 

Members Present: Steve Janovick, Dennis Madsen, Paul Jeglum, Brad Clark, Charlie Myers, Jim 

Greenwald, John Zimlich. 

Meeting called to order by President Steve Janovick at 3:06PM 

PAST MEETING NOTES- Notes from 3-11-22 approved. 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: As of today, the CLUB has 81 paid members for the ’22 season. Of the 

10 new from last meeting, 2 are junior members. 

TREASURER REPORT: Bank balances were discussed. The CLUB has one liability pending- One 

Portola High Scholarship for $1000. Treasurer Jim Greenwald voiced his appreciation to Jim K. 

for handling Treasurer duties in his absence this winter. 

HANDICAP REPORT: Paul Jeglum handling Handicap Chairman duties during Kim Roberts’ 

absence. No new report at this meeting. 

TOURNAMENT REPORT: Thursday CLUB events have started. NOTE: All participants in 

Thursday events MUST call the Pro Shop to sign up no later than Wednesday at 3:00pm. No 

sign ups will be taken verbally by Tournament Director or other BOARD members. Players will 

not be included in Thursday events if not signed up prior. Monday Outlaws participants must 

sign up prior to Sunday by 3:00.   Brad C., Steve J. and Dennis M. are going to collaborate on a 

website-based program so members can sign up on-line for CLUB events. 

MOUNTAIN CLASSIC: CLASSIC Chairman Paul Jeglum reviewed with the BOARD budgeting, 

sign-ups, raffle prizes, tee sponsors, catering and other planning details for the upcoming 2022 

event in September. Entry form to be posted on the website. 

HEAD PRO: The BOARD was introduced to and welcomed new Course Superintendent Jason 

Klemesrud. More merchandise is arriving for the Pro Shop. New range balls arriving in May. 

New Club Car golf carts are coming for the 2023 season along with various new equipment for 

course maintenance.  

OLD/NEW BUSINESS: 2022 Travel Team shirts have been ordered (color lawn green). The 

BOARD voiced their sincere appreciation to Mark Callahan for his years of service to the course 

along with best wishes in his new endeavor.  

Next Meeting: May 19, after Thursday Men’s Club event. 

Meeting adjourned 4:16 pm 


